
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 4th October 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to share with you the arrangements for Autumn Terms parent-teacher meetings.  

 Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  

Tuesday 24th October – 3:.30 pm – 5:30 pm 

Wednesday 25th October – 3:30pm – 6:50pm 

Appointments will go live on Wednesday 11th October 2023 from 12 noon onwards. 

 

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6  

Tuesday 14th November – 3:.30 pm – 5:30 pm 

Wednesday 15th November – 3:30pm – 6:50pm 

Appointments will go live on Wednesday 11th October 2023 from 12 noon onwards. 

 

Families will receive a text and an email with a link to book your appointment via 

‘teachers2parents’.  Please note, all appointments must be booked online.  Each appointment 

will last 10 minutes.  

We are very much looking forward to welcoming you into school to discuss how your child has 

settled in their new class, share their targets and respond to any questions you may have.  

Kind regards, 

 

Chris McDonald  

Headteacher  
 

Southbank Road, Liverpool L19 9AR· Tel: 0151 427 6306 

Email: admin@gilmourprimary.com 

 

Learning Together - Growing Together 

Head teacher: Mr C J McDonald (B.Ed Hons. NPQH, FCCT) 


